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Dear Worthy Regent, Officers and Members:

| am happy to report that | have received the following update from
Tess's husband George:

| have GREAT news - Tess was retested for Covid and her results came
back NEGATIVE. "8 "5 | am so happy. The Doctor also said he was
relieved.

She still needs to regain her strength so she can breath better. She asked
that | bring her some manicure items and of course | did - but the fact she
asked for them is a very good sign.

All in all, keep in mind that she still needs the support and prayers that were
answered by Jesus and with the help of all the wonderful CDA members
and friends that made it possible for her to now start her journey to come
home.

We are grateful to have such friends and be surrounded by love.

Thank you all and praise the Lord
George and Raymund

In Unity and Charity

Mary Bernard
State Regent
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Left to right:

Maria Santos-Silva, State Secretary, Tess Chiampas, 1st Vice State Regent, Mary Bernard, State Regent, Mary
Beasley, 2nd Vice State Regent, Jo Bryant, State Treasurer .



